Fandom to Add Integrations for Crypto
Payments

Vancouver, British Columbia--(Newsfile Corp. - November 9, 2020) - FANDOM SPORTS Media Corp.
(CSE: FDM) (OTCQB: FDMSF) (FSE: TQ43) ("Fandom Sports" or the "Company"), is pleased to
announce that it will be adding crypto enabled payment processing methods to the Fandom Esports
Wagering Platform.

As previously announced on November 3, 2020, the Company continues to advance various initiatives in
support of the upcoming launch of its wagering platform. The ability to accept both traditional credit card
payments and crypto payments positions the Company to deliver a compelling and unique user
experience that the target market demographics demand.

"According to Coinmarketcap.com, the global crypto market capitalization is $447 billion. What we see
with the market demographic of Esports bettors is that there is a confluence between crypto and Esports
that we want to be able to capitalize on. Fandom Esports Wagering platform will provide the flexibility
and security that these users demand. Our peer to peer wagering model will benefit from the
multicurrency environment we are building out," states David Vinokurov, CEO and President.

"PLAY. PREDICT. GET REWARDED."
For additional Information:

Investor Relations
Email: info@fandomesports.com
Phone +1 (604) 256 6990

DISCLAIMER:

The CSE has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy and accuracy of this
information. This news release may contain forward-looking statements. These forward-looking
statements do not guarantee future events or performance and should not be relied upon. Actual
outcomes may differ materially due to any number of factors and uncertainties, many of which are
beyond the Company's control. Some of these risks and uncertainties may be described in the
Company's corporate filings (posted at waww.sedar.com).

The Company has no intention or obligation to update or revise any forvard-looking statements due to
newinformation or events. This press release contains forward-looking statements about FANDOM
SPORTS. Forward-looking statements may be identified by the use of words like "believe," "expect,”
"anticipate,” "estimate," "plan," "consider," "project," and similar references to the future. Forward-
looking statements reflect FANDOM SPORTS' good-faith evaluation of information available at the
time the forvard-looking statements were made. These forward-looking statements are subject to a
number of risks and uncertainties, and our actual results may differ materially from those projected.
Please refer to FANDOM SPORTS' annual and quarterly reports filed on SEDAR for a full discussion
of those risks and uncertainties we viewas most important. Forward-looking statements are not, and
should not be relied upon as, a guarantee of future performance or results, nor vill they necessarily
prove to be accurate indications of the times at or by which any such performance or results will be
achieved. As a result, actual outcomes and results may differ materially from those expressed in
forvard-looking statements. We undertake no obligation to update or revise forward-looking
statements.
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To view the source version of this press release, please visit
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